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Notice of Cancellation
Visalia Tourism Marketing District Board of Directors Regular Meeting

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the Visalia Tourism Marketing District
Board of Directors scheduled to be held at 9:00am on Wednesday, November 17, 2021 at Wyndham Hotel
9000 W. Airport Drive, Visalia, CA 93277 has been cancelled.

Dated this 12t day of November, 2021.

\_—

Nellie Freeborn

Executive Director




